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June 15, 2011

Ms. Lori Quinn '
Foundation for Sight and Sound
FAX 631/360-1998

Dear Lori;

I want to thank you and your organization for allowing me grant money for two
wonderful new hearing aids, It is such a joy to have hearing back in my life, and you
made the process fantastic with my own doctor.

Ttis very nice to know that organizations still exist to help those of us who need it.
Thanks again for making this process so painlcss.

Sincerely,

Earlene James
15948 West Mud Valley Road
Tahlequah, OK 74464




